
Home Learning Year 5- WB. 16th November 2020 

English Completed 
by... 

Spelling/Phonics:  This week we will be learning about the words that  

 

There is a spelling activity to be completed on Purple Mash as well. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

23/11/20 

Reading:  Tim Peake 

 

 
 

On Wednesday you will be given an online code for LBQ.  There will some 

comprehension questions to complete on the British Astronaunt Time 

Peake.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

18/11/20 
 
THE 
ACTIVITY 
WILL END AT 
20:00 



Writing:  Anti Bullying Week 
 
Can you design your own posters for Anti-Bullying week.  There is an 
activity on Purple Mash.  

 
 

23/11/20 

Maths:  

Maths  Area and Perimeter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There are activities set on Purple Mash about the topic we are 

doing in Maths.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

23/11/20 
 
 



Curriculum  

One curriculum 
area to be 
selected a week  

North America 
 
Every week we would like you to complete research on a country 
from the North American continent. 
 
This week the focus is on CANADA 
 
  

 
 
 
 
Can you find out the following information? 

- What the flag looks like? 
- What money do they have? 
- What geographical features are in the country? 
- What landmarks are there? 
- What interesting facts can you find out about this country? 

 
Extra activity  
 
The Day of the Dead takes place on Monday 2nd November 2020.  What 
is this festival all about? 
 
 

23/11/20 

On-going project-  Space 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This half term we will be looking at Earth and Space.  We would 

like you to create a space themed project over the next few weeks. 

23/11/20 



 

This could include: 

- A fact book about Space 
- A model of the solar system 
- Art work based on the planets 
- A biography based on a famous astronaut 
- A character profile from a character from a space themed 

book or film. 
 
Please bring in any examples so that we can share your brilliant 
work in class.  

 

Don’t forget- we love seeing your home learning. You can always take a photo and email to 

school or tweet us! We are looking forward to seeing what you have been up to. 

 

 


